
 

Friday 25th October 24 
 
This Sunday morning in our 11am service, Jonny will be preaching from our series in MaƩhew and we’ll be 
sharing communion together. Sunday School and creche will meet in their usual slots during the second part 
of the morning service. (Bible Class will resume on November 3rd.) 
  
In the evening at 6.30pm, we will meet back upstairs to conƟnue our study in Zechariah with Willie having a 
look at chapters 7 and 8. 
  
Remember that you can join us earlier in the day as we have our Sunday Morning Prayer Ɵme at 10.30am, 
through in the side hall, with tea and coffee being served from 10.15am in the atrium. 
Then aŌer the morning service you are welcome to have a cup of tea or coffee downstairs in the Conference 
Room unƟl 12.45pm. 
  
Sunday lunch for all students and young adults will be served this week aŌer the morning service. Everyone 
who fits those categories is warmly invited to stay and spend some Ɵme geƫng to know others in the 
church. 
Note that a week on Sunday (3rd November) there’s no lunch in church – instead we will have our first 
“Hosts at Home” lunch of the year. Sign-up will be necessary in advance, for hosts and guests, so find out 
more on the church website at www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/lunch 
  
Also on 3rd November we look forward to witnessing the bapƟsm of Samuel Binnie. If you are thinking about 
bapƟsm, any of the elders would be delighted to talk with you about it.

 

The Thanksgiving Service for Lilian Wilson will be held in Hebron on Monday 28th October at 12.30pm 
followed by refreshments in the church hall. All are also welcome to aƩend the interment at Springbank 
cemetery at 11am before the service. A livestream link will available at www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/lilian 
for any who are not able to be there.

 

All mid-week groups and Home Groups resume normal schedules this week, with Monday Club having a 
Light Party in their usual slot, and choir rehearsals for the Christmas Carol Service conƟnue on Monday 
evening at 7.30pm. 
  
The annual Hebron Ladies Christmas Ceramics night is to be held in the church on Saturday 23rd November 
at 7.30pm. Booking before 15th November is required, so sign-up is now open on the church website at 
www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/craŌs 
 
You will remember, from our newsleƩer a couple of weeks ago, the story of Pastor Maximo Augilar in Bolivia 
and his need for a new motorbike. Maximo has sent a video giving thanks for the motorbike he was able to 
purchase aŌer receiving funding from Hebron and other UK ChrisƟan trusts. You can see the video on our 
website using this link. 

 



 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

     
  

 

 
 


